
You are invited to participate in a research project about your personal experiences related to
the COVID-19 pandemic. This online survey should take 15 minutes to complete. Participation is
voluntary, and responses will be kept anonymous. You have the option to discontinue
participation in the research study at any time. Submission of the survey will be interpreted as
your informed consent to participate and that you affirm that you are at least 18 years of age.
Some survey questions may not appear to be about COVID, but they are important to
understand how people are feeling, in general.

Please print or save a copy of this page for your records.




